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I strongly oppose Oregon House Bill 3075 as it shamelessly tramples on the Second 

Amendment rights of law-abiding citizens under the guise of public safety. By 

extending permit timelines to 60 days, hiking fees, and piling on eligibility hurdles, this 

bill constructs an oppressive bureaucratic maze that punishes responsible gun 

owners while doing little to curb actual crime.  Requiring legal challenges at a single 

court in Marion County and carving out exemptions for privileged groups is 

authoritarian and exposes a blatant double standard. This partisan overreach, 

pushed by Democrats recycling a flawed and narrowly passed measure, ignores the 

root causes of violence and instead tightens the state’s grip on individual liberty, 

proving once again that control, not safety, is the true aim.  Oregonians deserve 

better than this constitutional betrayal. 


